
       

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

FUNDING OPPORTUNITY FOR FREE CONCERTS AT COMMUNITY 
VENUES THROUGHOUT LOS ANGELES COUNTY 

 
Applications Now Open for Interested Organizations 

 
Deadline is March 1, 2017 

 

The Los Angeles County Arts Commission is accepting applications from organizations seeking 

support for music programming at their facility or designated location. Applications for the Free 

Concerts in Public Sites program, eligibility information and program requirements are available 

at lacountyarts.org/funding/free-concerts. Deadline for submission is March 1, 2017. 

 

With funding support from the Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors, the Arts Commission 

administers the sponsorship of free concerts at community venues throughout Los Angeles 

County to provide access to quality music programming representing the diversity of County 

residents.  Artists who perform as part of the Free Concerts in Public Sites program are chosen 

by the presenters from the Arts Commission’s Musicians Roster, which can be found at 

lacountyarts.org/musicians-roster. 

 

Featuring more than 100 Los Angeles County-based groups representing a range of musical 

styles, the Musicians Roster is comprised of artists chosen by a panel of experienced and 

respected music professionals. Criteria include artistic excellence, cultural diversity and the 

ability to work cooperatively with other organizations. The Roster represents a variety of musical 

genres, including African, classical, electronic, folk, jazz, Mexican, R&B, South American and 

many more. This online directory is accessible to the general public. 

 

For additional information about Free Concerts in Public Sites and other Arts Commission 

programs, visit lacountyarts.org.  
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
January 19, 2017 

 
CONTACT: 

Leticia Rhi Buckley 
(213) 202-5858, communications@arts.lacounty.gov 
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